
                             NOTICE

The Port of Klickitat Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for 
February 5th has been canceled.     

ATTEST:

Margie Ziegler
Administrative Assistant/Port Auditor
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Wayne Vinyard
Port Commissioner
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Bill Schmitt
Port Commissioner
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Port Commissioner

Secretary
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Executive Director
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Philip Agnor
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Jordan Davis
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Good for business. Good for life.


